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I'm new to being a car commuter since I started an electrical apprenticeship. Before that, I
worked closer to home and was able to commute by bicycle. Well, being in a car for 1.5-2
hours per day isn't my cup of tea. As soon as fair weather hits I'll be commuting on my
motorcycle. It would relieve congestion and make my commute much shorter if I could lane
split. I know the HB2314 bill is controversial but don't understand why. California, the most
bureaucratic state in the union, allows lane splitting. I heard that was for motorcycles
overheating but that is not confirmed. From what I can tell if overall vehicle size decrease
roadway available increases. The image below illustrates this point. 

Please reply if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your time,
Ethan

-- 
Ethan Furniss
ethanfurniss.com
916-799-8024
@etharfurning
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